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June 26, 2019 
 
Dear Hospital Administrators, 
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) is now accepting Medicare Cost Reports electronically. You can 
email these to ProvReimb@okhca.org. If you would prefer to send in a paper copy instead, the address for 
OHCA is:  
 
Oklahoma Health Care Authority 
ATTN: Financial Management 
4345 N. Lincoln Blvd  
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 
 
No cost report is required if you did not have any utilization. 
 
There is no Medicaid-specific cost report for Acute or Critical Access Hospitals. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact me by email at 
ProvReimb@okhca.org or by phone at (405) 522-7734. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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